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 Donation from Countryside Auto Group to Purchase AED’s 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office received a $5000 donation from Countryside Auto Group in Beaver Dam for the 

purchase of AED’s (Automated External Defibrillators).  This generous donation will allow for the purchase of 

approximately four new units to replace aging units currently in service.  The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office thanks 

Countryside for their generous donation as we continue to keep up to date and reliable lifesaving technology in the 

hands of our first responding deputies. 

The attached picture shows Sheriff Dale Schmidt accepting a check from Keith Ghanian, President of Countryside 

GM Auto Group. 

 Additional information can be obtained by contacting Sheriff Dale J Schmidt. 
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